



WORPLE WEEKLY

Every Second Counts!



9th March 2018



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are so glad that the weather has improved and school can continue as usual. Yesterday was the first of two Parents Evenings held this term. Thank you to all the parents and carers who came. If you haven't yet signed up for an appointment, please speak to your child's class teacher who will be happy to help you.

Mrs Butterworth sends her apologies to the Year 3 Parents as she had to cancel her first Parents Evening due to illness. This will be rearranged for **Tuesday 27th March** 3:30-7:00pm, please keep to your original timings. Appointments on Thursday 15th March will remain unchanged.

If your child attends **Multisports** on Thursdays the club will run ahead as usual next week, but please send your child with warm clothes as they will be doing the session outside.

Upcoming events:

Thursday 15 th March	Second Parents Evening 3:30 – 6:00pm		
	Note Date Change - Year 4 class assembly at 9:15am		
Monday 19 th - 23 rd March	Book Week and Book Fair after school (Monday – Thursday)		
Thursday 22 nd March	Book Week dress up day		
Thursday 22 nd March	Year 3 class assembly and coffee morning 9:15am start		
Monday 26 th March	Years 1, 2 and 3 Fabulous Finish at 9:00 – 9:30am		
Tuesday 27 th March	Years 4, 5 and 6 Fabulous Finish at 9:00 – 9:30am		
	Year 3 Parents Evening (Rearranged from Thursday 8th March)		
Wednesday 28 th March	Break up for Easter at 2:00pm		
Monday 16 th April	Children return to school for Summer Term		

Sporting News

Year 5/6 Football match Vs Alexandra Primary School

On Tuesday 6th March the football team competed against local Hounslow School Alexandra Primary. "The team started off well with an early goal. Everyone was playing together as a team and although we were defending well, Alexandra shortly scored a goal after us. In the second half Aron took a corner, who passed it to Nikson who then scored from the half way line! The team were over the moon with a 2-1 win!" By Tommy and Jamal Year 5.

Well done Raquan, Syed, Cyrus, Erin, Auon, Jamal, Tommy, Sam, Nikson and Aron!

Parent Governor Elections

Congratulations to Stella Trevaskis (Reception and Year 3 parent) and Kelda Stevenson (Nursery parent) who received the most votes in the election. Congratulations, we look forward to welcoming you into the school in your new role.





Merits

Nursery	Jai-Han for being so kind to our new child this week & welcoming him in. Alex for being so brave in his first week at Worple.		
Reception	Bella for being such a hard worker in phonics! Ellis for challenging himself in phonics and doing so well!		
Year 1	Demi-Lee for improving her knowledge in phonics. Sam for sharing ideas and facts about our topic work during carpet time.		
Year 2	Henry for working hard in all areas of his learning. Samuel for working hard in all areas of his learning.		
Year 3	Samiir for paying attention and participating in class discussions. Izzie for being patient and kind with others at her table.		
Year 4	Joanna for trying hard and being focussed in Maths. Dylan for always being ready to learn!		
Year 5	Ishaak for trying hard at everything especially Science when cooking a healthy meal. Cyrus for great independent work and problem solving.		
Year 6	Kashish for an amazing 'can' artwork using all her drawing techniques. Mali for a beautiful 'can' piece of art using all of her drawing techniques.		

Attendance and Punctuality

	Attendance	Punctuality
Nursery	96%	0
Reception	96%	0
Year 1	98%	5
Year 2	97%	1
Year 3	93%	0
Year 4	95%	2
Year 5	100%	0
Year 6	99%	1

No Problem Too Small

If you have a query or concern, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher. Furthermore, Mrs Fosker or a member of SLT (Senior Leadership Team) will endeavour to be on the playground most mornings, so please do come and speak to them. No problem is too small for us.

Bikeability

This week some of the Year 5 & 6 children participated in the Hounslow Bikeability training sessions.

"We have been taught how do U-turns, signalling, coming in and out of a junction and right and left turns. We go for bike rides and practice what we have been taught." By Auon and Aron, Year 6.



Shoe Box Appeal - Year 6 are looking for empty shoeboxes for a project. Please bring them in next week if you have any. Thank you.

Morning Library sessions: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8.30 – 8.50 am

Less than 2 weeks until Book Week! Don't forget our theme is Gutsy Girls & Bold Boys. If you are having trouble with dress up ideas, ask your child's class teacher who may be able to give some recommendations. We are also looking for some helpers to run the Scholastic Book Fair after school during Book Week. If you think you can help, please speak to Mr Whittaker

Secondary Schools:

Last week Year 6 children received their Secondary schools offer. If you would like to speak Mrs Hurn or a member of the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) about your child's place, please make an appointment in the school office.

BRENTFORD SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

YEAR 6 PARENTS, NOT HAPPY WITH YOUR DAUGHTER'S SCHOOL PLACE FOR SEPTEMBER 2018?



JOIN OUR WAITING LIST CALL 020 8847 4281

"TOP 100 NON-SELECTIVE STATE-FUNDED SCHOOLS IN ENGLAND" NICK GIBB, MINISTER OF STATE FOR SCHOOLS (FEBRUARY 2016)